Mr. Eustis
 

Thank you for your reply.  It is my understanding that HAVA requires that all voting systems used in federal elections produce a permanent paper record for the voting system that can be audited manually and is available as part of the official record for recounts.  Please note the bold portion of resolution 12-05:  
 

The TGDC has considered the various means by which a voting system allows a voter to verify that his or her vote was captured as the indication of the voter's choice.  All voting systems must provide such means, as stated in HAVA 2002 section 301(a)(1)(A)(i). Such voter verification means can be categorized as either "direct,” as with optical scan or a machine-generated paper ballot, where the voter can directly examine the representation of his ballot, or "indirect,” as with many touch-screen Direct Recording Electronic-- DRE machines, where the voter can only verify the “fundamental representation” of his ballot through the assistance of intervening hardware and/or software.
 

I am not comfortable with indirect voter verification.  I don't want to work through intervening hardware/software.  I feel voters should see a paper copy to verify their vote choices.  DRE machines can be retrofitted with printers to produce a paper audit trail.  If it is a case of money, then the least the federal government can do is fund the states so that the paper audit trail from HAVA can be implemented across the nation.
 

I would appreciate a response which explains why indirect verification does not go against the intent of the HAVA regulations which requires a permanent paper record.
 

Thanks for sending this letter to the TGDC.

Jen Porter
Towson, Maryalnd
